CO Y.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

9th July, 1934,

Dear Sirs,

I am inreceipt of your letter of the 6th
instant forwarding for cancellation old freeboard

certificates in respect of the steamer "YALDARNO", for
which I have to thank you.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

GENOA.
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